
The Open Enrollment deadline is:  

MAY 10, 2024 
 
At this time, all eligible employees and  
their eligible dependents that previously 
declined benefits may enroll. Also, where 
permitted, employees, retirees and COBRA 
participants already enrolled may change 
between eligible dental plans, offered by  
their employer.  
 

HOW DO I ENROLL IN BENEFITS? 
Your employer will be holding a passive 
dental Open Enrollment this year, which 
means your current benefits will remain in 
place at the same coverage level unless  
you make a change.  
 
You must complete an enrollment form  
prior to May 10, 2024 if:  

• You wish to add/terminate dependents  
from your dental coverage  

• You are enrolling in dental benefits for the  
first time  

• You are currently enrolled and you choose  
to waive dental benefits 
 

Please return your enrollment form to your 
Benefits Administrator. 
 

 

DENTAL  
BENEFITS 
2024 –2025 OPEN ENROLLMENT 

Through membership in the Schools 

Health Insurance Fund, your employer 

offers you and your eligible family 

members a comprehensive and valuable 

dental program.  

 

We encourage you to take the time   

to educate yourself about your dental 

benefit options through your employer’s 

membership with the Fund and choose  

the best option for you and your family.  


